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Meeting- Regeneration Sub Group 

Date – 01/08/06 

DOI –Declarations of Interest 1 

Present: Cllr Coleman (Renaissance), Paul Thomas, Paul McGee,   
Officers: Nicola Hall (SBC), Kelly Smith (SBC), Lesley King (SBC)  
 
 

ITEM/ISSUE DOI 
 

DECISION ACTION CONTACT 

1.  Apologies 
 
Cllr Bob Gibson, Susan Eldon, Tina Williams, 
Geraldine Wilcox, David Brunskill, Sarah Upex 

  
 
Noted 

  

2.  Minutes of Meeting held 4th July 2006. 
 
Amended and agreed as a true and accurate 
record 

  
 
Agreed 

  
Sarah Upex 
Regeneration Assistant 
01642 527566 

3.  Neighbourhood Renewal Update 
 
Kelly Smith gave an update to the group on the 
paper that was circulated.  Details of the Eastern 
Area spend were included in the report, KS 
informed the group that Central Area and 
Northern Area partnerships are taking a little 
longer but they should be in a position to report 
back at the next Regeneration Sub Group.  
Monitoring will be done via NRF on a quarterly 
basis, this is to be fed back through the Area 
Boards.  Central Area Partnership are due to 
meet on 2nd August to discuss the service 
specification. 

  
 
Endorsed the Eastern Area 
interventions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
KS to circulate a 1 page summary 
on the agreed applications 

 
 
Kelly Smith 
Community Officer 
01642 526032 
 

4.  Any other Business 
 
Nicola Hall outlined the report that was tabled at 

  
 
Board agreed to the installation of 

 
 
NH to keep David Coleman informed 

 
 
Nicola Hall 
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the meeting, report requested that the group 
agreed to the installation of a Multi Use Gaming 
Area (MUGA) in Low Grange, Billingham, which 
is just outside the new NRF boundary.  David 
Coleman asked if this had been agreed with GO-
NE as it is out of the NRF area, Nicola advised 
that approval would be sought.  Paul Thomas 
asked if the road is safe and accessible to 
children and young people, could somebody 
check the pedestrian crossings. 

the MUGA in Low Grange 
(outside the new NRF boundary) 
but road safety implications must 
be sought before any work is to 
go ahead.  KS to seek approval 
from GO-NE. 
 
 
 
 

of any progress, including traffic 
calming near to the site. 

Regeneration Assistant 
01642 527823 

5.  Date and Time of Next Meeting 
 
Tuesday 5th September 2006, 10 a.m., Stockton 
Town Hall, Ground Floor Committee Room 

  
 
Noted 

  

 


